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Commissioners,
 
As you are aware, in the agenda for the regular board meeting is an item to consider a CAP to
conduct a portion of a triathlon on Pillar Point Harbor. 
 
For your awareness and consideration, a new conflict with the CAP has developed, in that

recreational salmon season opens on April 2nd and the Harbor District is expecting a large turnout on

the weekend of April 9th and 10th.  The Triathlon is scheduled for April 10th.
 
The organizers, in the past have utilized parking lot C2 and the beach behind SAMs to conduct the
swim.
 
The triathlon has the potential of seriously impacting the ability of boaters to launch and park if the

triathlon is permitted for April 10th,.
 
If it is permitted, the Harbor District will enforce a trailer only parking in the upper C lot for
trucks/trailers.
 
Melanie, please post with agenda.
 
Jim
 
James B. Pruett, JD, CAPT (USCG (Ret.))
General Manager
San Mateo County Harbor District
P.O. Box 1449
El Granada Ca 94019
C- 650-822-4144
D- 650-583-4400

 

mailto:jpruett@smharbor.com
mailto:jpruett@smharbor.com
mailto:mhadden@smharbor.com





